
Comic Relief Biscuits 
 
Today is, of course, Comic Relief Day and pupils across the school have received a special 
‘red nose biscuit’ in return for bringing in £1.  All the proceeds will be going to Comic Relief 
which supports worthy projects in the UK and Africa. We would like to thank Chartwells, our 
caterers, for their tremendous generosity in supplying the ingredients free of charge, 
producing the biscuits and also making a £200 donation towards the sale. 
 

 
 


